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AS WE GATHER:  
As we once again celebrate our nation’s independence, we will hear much about freedom. As citizens we 
give thanks for the blessings we have and for the many who fought for and paid the price for our  
liberties. While we certainly do not worship our nation, we appropriately honor and give thanks to God 
for this land in which we can freely worship the one true God. As this national celebration then passes, 
we are joyful that we don’t need an annual holiday to recognize true freedom as Christians. Daily we 
hold fast to the wonderful news that the battle has been fought and the price has been paid by our Lord 
and Savior Jesus Christ, that we may have freedom from sin, eternal death, and the devil.  

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR  this   
morning are given by Lyle and Joyce Dabbert in 
honor of  their sons’ 35th and 40th birthdays this 
year and their 45th wedding anniversary in  
August. “We thank God for our family and pray 
that love will always remain in our hearts.” 
We thank the Dabberts for providing the flowers 
for our services today. 

MAN UP! A South Dakota District Men’s Ministry 
Event will be held August 15-18 at the Campfire 
Cabins in Rapid City.  All men High School age 
and older are invited to attend. Sign up at https://
sddlcms.org/event/man-up-a-sd-district-mens-
ministry-event/ 

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING   
Informational meeting will be next Sunday, July 
14th at 7 pm.  All kids going into 8th-12th grade are 
eligible to attend the 2025 LCMS Youth Gathering 
in New Orleans. 

 

WE EXTEND OUR Christian Sympathy to  Terry 
and Sharon Petheram at the death of his brother, 
Frank. Services were held July 3rd at Heritage  
Funeral Home.   

ZION’S BOOK CLUB will meet  Saturday at 9:30 
in the conference room.  They are reading,  “Before 
We Were Yours” by Lisa Wingate. It’s a story of a 
family lost and found and about sibling love and the 
toll of secrets.  

ZION YOUTH NIGHT AT  THE BALLPARK! 
Come watch the Canaries play on  
Wednesday at 6:35 pm.  Contact Jacob  
or sign up to get your $10 ticket! 

ZION IS SERVING BREAKFAST at The  
Banquet on Monday, July 22.  A Sign-Up sheet 
is at the back of the church. 

THANK YOU for all the calls, cards and   
condolences following the loss of my sister June.  
We appreciate the caring support from our Zion 
family.  In Christian love, Judy and Larry  
Eisenbraun. 

SAVE THE DATE of September 22 for a  
German Sausage Feed here at Zion Lutheran 
Church.  It will run from 4-7 PM with proceeds  
going to the  Sioux Falls Lutheran School. 

THANK YOU to our Zion family for all of the 
cards, prayers, calls and visits following Gus' 
 recent surgeries, hospitalizations and since going 
into hospice care at Edgewood Assisted Living in 
Flandreau.  A special thanks to Pastor Greg for his 
recent visit and words. It brought us so much 
peace!  Please continue to keep our family in your 
prayers.  God bless all of you! In Christ's Love,  
Gus and Marie Kruger 



 

    

 


